
 

Athens, 1 November 2019 

 

 

Announcement 

 

Ιn relation to today’s press reports, Piraeus Bank would like to confirm that it is not 

subject to any criminal investigation by the prosecuting authorities. 

 

We refer interested parties to the announcement of the ECB (link) for the legacy case 

of 2015. In addition, as confirmed in a subsequent Piraeus Bank announcement (link), 

there are no further proceedings involving the Bank itself. 

 

The press reports refer to legacy cases, dating back to 2014 and 2015. No impact on 

the Bank’s financials or additional liability is expected from the outcome of these 

proceedings. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bankingsupervision.europa.eu/press/pr/date/2019/html/ssm.pr190923~e28e1995fd.en.html
https://www.piraeusbankgroup.com/en/press-office/press-release/2019/09/announcement-23-09-2019

